
Embassy of India 

Tehran 

**** 
 

TRAVEL ADVISORY FOR IRAN 

 

 

In view of the security-related developments over the past several 

weeks, Indian nationals are advised to carefully consider the 

evolving situation before undertaking non-essential travel to Iran. 

They are also advised to continue to monitor the latest regional 

developments, and follow updated advisories issued by the Indian 

authorities.  Indian nationals already in Iran, and interested in 

leaving, may avail the commercial flight and ferry options which 

are available right now. 


